

THE LITURGICAL MUSICIAN

OFFICE FOR DIVINE WORSHIP

ARCHDIOCESE OF PHILADELPHIA

In this Issue...

- · World Meeting of Families and Papal Masses
- Papal Choir in Concert at the Cathedral Basilica
- Tenebrae Choir from London
- ACMP Pastors and Musicians Banquet
- ACMP Deanery Gatherings
- · AGO Morning with James Litton

LITURGICAL MUSIC HAPPENINGS

+ + + + +

CONGRATULATIONS!



Beginning on Tuesday, September 22nd, and continuing throughout the week, the members of the Cathedral Basilica Choir, the Philadelphia Archdiocesan Choir, the Philadelphia Archdiocesan Children's Choirs, and the cantors of the Cathedral Basilica lifted their voices in praise of God and stirred the souls of over 15,000 participants of the World Meeting of Families 2015. On Sunday, September 27, 2015, these choirs along with members of the Archdiocesan Spanish and Vietnamese Choirs, the Black Catholic Community Choir, the Catholic High School Papal Choir, and representatives from parishes across the Archdiocese as well as our neighboring dioceses to serve as the Philadelphia Papal Choir. All 530 members of the Philadelphia Papal Choir represented the Archdiocese of Philadelphia very well and through their music ministry participated in God's plan to touch the hearts of souls of countless people on the Benjamin Franklin Parkway as well as through national and international broadcasts. Well done! Thank you!

+++++

COMPLETELY FREE AT THE CATHEDRAL BASILICA

Philadelphia Papal Choir in Concert

A Celebration in Song Giving Thanks Reliving the Memories

Come hear in person, in a Cathedral setting, the music planned and lovingly prepared for the historic visit of Pope Francis to the city of Philadelphia. Some of the music in this concert was part of the Sacred Liturgies with the Holy Father and other pieces were omitted due to time constraints. The members of the Papal Choir are anxious to share them all with you!

Monday, October 19 7:30 p.m.

Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul 18th Street and the Benjamin Franklin Parkway Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19103

+++++

NOT FREE, BUT WORTH EVERY PENNY, AT THE CATHEDRAL BASILICA



Tenebrae Choir from London, England

Friday, October 23, 2015 at 8:00pm

For tickets visit the <u>Concerts at the Cathedral website</u>.

HELP KEEP THE GREAT MUSIC COMING TO OUR CATHEDRAL BASILICA.

Make your tax deductible donation today.

Donate Now!

+++++

ACMP Pastors and Musicians Banquet



On Friday, October 2nd, close to 200 ACMP members, their spouses, friends and pastors gathered at the Lamb Tavern in Springfield for the Annual Pastors and Musicians Banquet. It was a wonderful evening of fine dining, great conversations, dancing, raffles, and an awe inspring performance by an exceptional whistler! The first person to call the Office for Divine Worship and name the whistling musician wins a free ticket to the Papal Choir Concert. If you weren't at the banquet this year, you missed a really good time. Make a note on your August 2016 calendar to watch for next year's banquet!

+++++

ACMP DEANERY GATHERINGS



The Association of Church Musicians in Philadelphia

A Chapter of National Pastoral Musicians



Dear friends and colleagues,

The Association of Church Musicians in Philadelphia is coordinating several deanery gatherings within the next two months. We invite you to spend time chewing and chatting with friends, colleagues, and co-workers at different times and in various locations throughout the Archdiocese. These gatherings are open to all.

Who: All persons involved in music ministry and other liturgical ministries are welcome, including but not limited to choir directors, organists, pianists, other instrumentalists, cantors, and choristers.

Why: 1. Socialization---getting to know our neighbors

2. Information----sharing common concerns, ideas, and parish events

3. Education-----staying current with educational updates, etc.

When and Where: Friday, October 16, 2015 6:30---8:30

Vecchia Osteria by Pasquale

20 Richboro Road Newtown, Pa. 18940

Contact: PatGallo316@comcast.net (Pat Gallo-Terrenzio)

Tuesday, October 27, 2015 5:30-8:00

Great American Pub

123 Fayette Street Conshohocken, Pa. 19428

Contact: mdunbardean5@gmail.com (Mary Anne Dunbar)

Thursday, November 12, 2015 4:00—6:00

St. Martha Parish 11301 Academy Road Philadelphia, Pa. 19154

Contact: mcdeanery12@yahoo.com

(Melanie Capoferri)

12:30-2:30

Wednesday, December 2, 2015

Lamberti's Cucina

1045 Street Road and Bustleton Pike

Feasterville, Pa. 19053

Contact: PatGallo316@comcast.net (Pat Gallo-Terrenzio)

Pat Gallo-Terrenzio

President/Association of Church Musicians in Philadelphia 215-990-0965

+++++

AGO MORNING WITH JAMES LITTON

James Litton: "English Choral Music"

Saturday, November 7, 2015

9:30am to 12:30pm Optional Lunch at 12:30pm

Saint Martin in the Fields, Chestnut Hill

Accompanist: Joe Russell

For additional information visit the AGO Philadelphia website.



++++++++

POSITIONS AVAILABLE

Office for Liturgical Music website,

ACMP - Association of Church Musicians in Philadelphia website,

AGO - Philadelphia Chapter of the American Guild of Organists website

AGO - Southeastem PA Chapter website

+++++++++

WEBSITES

Music at the Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul Office for Divine Worship Website Concerts at the Cathedral Basilica Website

American Guild of Organists

AGO - Philadelphia Chapter of the American Guild of Organists website

AGO - Southeastern PA Chapter website

+ + + + +

Office for Divine Worship 222 North 17th Street 8th Floor Philadelphia, PA 19103 215-587-3696 Email: jmadden@archphila.org

DEANERY SACRED MUSIC REPRESENTATIVES

Deanery 1: Loretta Hartnett
Deanery 2: Paula Frattarola
Deanery 3: Margaret Melchiore
Deanery 4: Rick West
Deanery 5: Mary Anne Dunbar
Deanery 6: Sr. Regina Dougherty, SSJ
Deanery 7: Jean Martin
Deanery 8: Debbie Scairato
Deanery 9: Debbie Scairato
Deanery 10: Pat Gallo-Terrenzio
Deanery 11: Sr. Paula Napoli, SSJ
Deanery 12: Melanie Capoferri

Click here to forward this email to a friend

